- Dare, M. "The Enhancement of Crisis Handling Capability Within The Canadian Federal Structure." Report of the Crisis Management Study Group. (Unpublished paper.)
- Defalco, Jane. "Media not to blame for terrorism, journalists say." The Ottawa Citizen, 28 April 1986.
- Derrer, Lt. Commander Douglas S. "Countering Terrorism: Part 1." Proceedings, January 1986, pp. 50-57.

Deveney, Abby. "New measures won't stop professional terrorists: RCMP official." <u>The Ottawa Citizen</u>, 17 March 1986.

_____. "Professional terrorists hard to stop: RCMP officer." <u>The</u> <u>Ottawa Citizen</u>, 17 March 1986.

- Draft Statement of Principles. Canadian Press and Broadcast News, Toronto, 1987.
- Earl, Lt. Col. Robert. "Combating Terrorism." <u>Marine Corps Gazette</u>, June 1986, p. 47.
- "Economic Sanctions to Combat International Terrorism." <u>Department of State</u> <u>Bulletin</u>. Washington, D.C.: U.S. State Department, August 1986, pp. 1-12.
- Eloughley, Brain. "Australian SAS in counter-terrorist role." Jane's Defence Weekly, 31 May 1986, p. 981.
- Emerson, Steven. "Adding up the cost of safety." U.S. News & World Report, 5 May 1986.
- Emerson, S., Charles Ferryvesi, and Melissa Healy. "Can U.S. buy embassy safety?" U.S. News & World Report, 14 April 1986.
- Employment and Immigration Canada. <u>Claiming Refugee Status in Canada:</u> <u>Information for Claimants</u>. Pamphlet MP23-57/1982E. Ottawa: Queen's Printer, 1982.
- "European Parliament Presses EEC to Strengthen Airport Security." <u>Aviation</u> <u>Week & Space Technology</u>, 7 April 1986, p. 34.
- Farson, Stuart. "Countering the Security Threat in the 1980's: MacDonald's Legacy and the Need for Effective and Efficient Control." (Unpublished paper.)

136 Terrorism